Bristol Town Administrator

From: Mari Cordes <MCordes@leg.state.vt.us>
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 12:41 PM

To: Bill Finger; oaks80@gmail.com; willsipsey@gmail.com; Paul Forlenza; danober@gmavt.net;

budel@gmavt.net; bayjacksondesign@gmail.com; lincolntownconstable@gmail.com; Barb Rainville; onthetopofthehill@gmavt.net; Bristol Town Administrator; Bristol Fire Department; Nason, Bruce;

joelbouvier@yahoo.com; pcoffey@gmavt.net; Cheryl@starksborovt.org;

selectboard@starksborovt.org; PRYERSBACH@gmail.com; ESTEY463@yahoo.com;

TownClerk@monktonvt.com; SelectBoard@monktonvt.com; HealthOfficer@monktonvt.com;

911Coordinator@monktonvt.com; Stephen Pilcher

Cc: Mari Cordes; Town Clerk Sally Ober; Caleb Elder; Ruth Hardy; Christopher Bray

Subject: 2019 Novel Coronavirus

Dear Town Representatives:

We have started a crowd-sourced facebook page to help each other learn how communities are organizing to help those that are isolated and need meds/food/supplies.

It will be moderated carefully to ensure that no one is posting inaccurate information. It clearly states it is not intended to act as a medical provider, but as ONE place for VT communities to share how they're helping each other. For example, some towns are creating google sheets to identify those isolated, elder, or neighbors with disabilities that have reached out for supplies, and assign a volunteer (following strict guidelines) to help.

Do you have plans in place that I could share with the group? Please consider joining the group to help disseminate your town's info; o/w email to me or another group member.

How Can I Help #prepare

Regards,

Mari

Mari Cordes, RN she/her/they
Representative, Addison 4
House Health Care Committee
mcordes@leg.state.vt.us for constituent communication
maricordes.org
802.989.9267